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National Lottery Community Fund Support for Universal Peace Federation UK - Birmingham Youth 

Service Peace Garden Project: 

 

 
 

'We are very happy to receive an award from the National Lottery Community Fund to support our Peace 

Garden project in Small Heath, Birmingham. It will allow an enthusiastic group of young men and 

women to create the Peace Garden in August, situated in an EcoPark which is managed by our partner 

organisation, the Birmingham and Black Country Wildlife Trust. Once completed, the Garden will be a 

wonderful environment for many families and groups to enjoy. A much-needed resource in one of the 

most deprived areas of Birmingham." 

 

Dr. David Earle 

 


